
No. CMIS/1/2019-DE(S) 

To 

All DDOs, 
Education (S) 

Sir/Madam, 

GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 
DIRECTORATE OF EDUCATION (SCHOOLS) 

(CMIS SECTION) 

Copy to: -

Imphal, the 

Subject: - Change of Passwords allotted to all DDOs for operating CMIS is 
updated to align with the policy of the Government of India's (Gol) 
security guidelines. 

In inviting a reference to the above subject, I am to inform to all concerned DDOs who have 
been allotted User ID and Password for login to CMIS that it has been reset due to update to align 
with the policy of the Government of India's (Gol) security guidelines. 

This may be treated "URGENT". 

August, 2024 

In this regard, all the DDOs are requested to contact the undersigned and those 
inconvenience are to send mail at �chieffinance.officer:education @gmail.com" at the earliest along 
with Names and Contact Nos. ofDDO and DDO Asst. 

1. Director of Education (S), Directorate of Edn(S) 
2. Guard File 

Yours faithfully, 

(Sanatombi Bachaspatimayum) 
Nodal Officer 

Chief Finance 
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